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Sen. Hickman, Rep. Gere, and Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs 
Committee:
My name is Pat Truman of Hallowell and I want to comment on L.D.1578:
         L.D.l578 (NATIONAL Public Vote) is a really bad idea!  Stop trying to second 
guess our Founding Fathers with such a risky proposal.  Stop messing with the checks
and balances they put in place for such a time as now.  This is NOT good for Maine!
Vote NO on L.D.1578.    

Please make copies for members of the Committee.


